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CALL TO ANNUAL MEETING 
 

Dear Club President, 
 

The annual business meeting of District IX will be held virtually on Tuesday, March 9, 2021, via 

Zoom. The business meeting will be from 10-11 a.m. and is open to all members of District IX. 

Information regarding registration for connecting with Zoom is on the bottom of this letter. There is no 

charge to attend the meeting. This letter will also be posted on District IX’s website. 

 

We welcome anyone wishing to volunteers one of these positions before or during the Annual 

Meeting. Election and installation will take place at this meeting. Marilyn Krueger, GCI President will 

install our officers. 

 

Proposed Slate of Officers: 

Vice Director one year remaining on the term 

Recording Secretary OPEN 

Treasurer: Rise’ Barkhoff 

Corresponding Secretary: Gail Szulc 

 

Club awards from District IX also will be announced during the business meeting. 

 

Following the business meeting, there will be a floral design program, “Brightening Up Our Homes,” 

presented by Jennifer Hunt of JH Designs in McHenry. We are all trying to get through this pandemic 

and hope you will join us and think of spring and summer flowers and warmer days ahead. 

 

On behalf of the entire District IX board, we look forward to “seeing” your club represented at the 

annual meeting and program. 

 

Warmest regards, 

Barbara Gilblair 

District IX Director 

 

Zoom information for March 9, 2021 at 10 a.m.: 

You must register in advance: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZEsdOGsrjwqGdSHVdyP--HsY-pplnaDxMSc 

 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 

meeting. 
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